Tennyson Ward Office

From:

Tennyson Ward Office

Sent:

Thursday, 29 May 2025 1:32 PM

To:

CEOOffice

Subject:

RE: Letter from the CEO - AP038 Request for Information - Council tree planting

activity

Categories:

Saved in Act

Dear Kerrie

Thank you for your letter about tree planting but something is deeply amiss with your advice.

On 26 April **2024** a tree planting request was made for 4 Turner St, Chelmer ref 19137820, 9 months before the January storms and almost 1 year before the March cyclone. Follow ups by my office revealed the tree was due to be planted between March and June 2025, **one year later**. Its about to be June. Can you confirm that this tree will be panted as promised?

Sadly, this is not an isolated incident.

In April 2024 a tree planning request was made for 153 Park Rd, Yeerongpilly ref 18969346, also 9 months before the January storms and almost 1 year before the March cyclone. Follow ups reveal the tree planting might occur by October 2025, some **18 months** after the request. Why is taking 18 months to get some street trees planted?

If Council is planting trees as you say, why are they not planting them for residents in Tennyson Ward who have been waiting for a year or more?

Do you think an 18 month wait for a street tree to be planted is acceptable service from Council?

I look forward to your reply.

Regards

Nicole Johnston Councillor for Tennyson Ward NICOLE JOHNSTON

NICOLE JOHNSTON

Innue Johnston

pied and presented to Counci



This personal information in your email may be forwarded to Brisbane City Council Officers to assist in responding to your request. Your email may be used in future to keep in touch with you about local events and activities.

From: CEOOffice <CEOOffice.BCC@brisbane.qld.gov.au>

Sent: Thursday, 29 May 2025 8:37 AM

To: Tennyson Ward Office <tennyson.ward@bcc.qld.gov.au>

Cc: ceocouncillorrequests < ceocouncillorrequests @brisbane.qld.gov.au>

Subject: Letter from the CEO - APO38 Request for Information - Council tree planting activity

Dear Councillor Johnston

Please find the attached letter for your information.

Thank you

Office of the Chief Executive | BRISBANE CITY COUNCIL

Brisbane Square | 266 George Street, Brisbane Qld 4000

GPO Box 1434, Brisbane Qld 4001

Phone: 07.3403 8888

Email: ceooffice@brisbane.qld.gov.au













A Please consider the environment before printing this email

biceting held on:

COUNTY NOT THE OWNER.

SECURITY LABEL: OFFICIAL